
December 1, 2023

Principal's
Message
Dear Hutton Families,

I'm thrilled to share an update
about Teddy, our beloved
school therapy dog, who has
been doing an incredible job in providing comfort and support
to our students. Teddy's presence has brought smiles, reduced
stress, and created a warm, welcoming atmosphere in our
school. It's heartwarming to witness the positive impact he has
on our students' wellbeing, helping them feel more relaxed
and engaged during the school day.
 
In another exciting development, I'd like to highlight the
importance of regular attendance and celebrate our current
attendance rates. Attendance is crucial as it directly impacts
our students' learning and success. We're proud to report
impressive attendance percentages across all grade levels:
 

Kindergarten: 94.6%
1st Grade: 95.4%
2nd Grade: 95.2%
3rd Grade: 96.5%
4th Grade: 92.8%
5th Grade: 95.9%

 
These numbers reflect your commitment as families to
prioritize education and ensure your children are present and
ready to learn every day. Let's continue this fantastic trend, as
every day in school is an opportunity for growth and learning
for our students.
 
Thank you for your support in making Hutton Elementary a
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nurturing and productive environment for our children.
 
Sincerely,

LaTonya Simmons
Principal

 

Our Amazing Students

Congratulations to the following students for earning Citizen of the Month for
November! They exemplified GRATITUDE in their classrooms.





4th Grade Scientists used
their Kinetic Energy skills to
create different structures
out of random materials.
These structures had to

balance on a water bottle
cap. Karissa, Emma,

Maddie and Kyrin created a
balancing Hutton Hawk.
Great job, 4th graders!



Students in Ms. Iverson's class worked together with
partners to create posters with rhyming words.

 

Counselor's Corner
 

Shout out to Mrs. Snider
teaching a lesson on

emotions in Mrs. Schulte's
class. Students were

learning how to recognize
emotions in others by

noticing facial expressions,
body language or in a

certain situation.

 

From Mrs. Snider
Want to be "in the know" about the happenings at
Hutton? check out my Counselor's Corner. I will have all
the things about SEL, what is happening in the
classroom with my lessons, school-wide activities, ideas
for home and more.

Mrs. Snider's Counseling
Corner

 

Important School Information
 

Hutton PBIS - Together We Can!

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFxdcs2jqc/va6SKYbuXDyPMHCIc53Hxg/view?utm_content=DAFxdcs2jqc&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer


Upcoming Hutton Friday Spirit Days
December 8: Hutton Gear/Nest Colors

December 15: Nest Colors
December 22: Winter PJ Day!

January 12: Positive Messages - MLK Assembly

Hutton Nest System

When we have "Wear Your Nest Color Hutton Friday
Spirit Day", students wear the color of their nest.

Hutton Hawks Soar Together

Parents, please remember that we are a Single Point of Entry . ALL
visitors need to report to the office to enter the school building. Please
do not enter the school with your child for breakfast through the MPR

doors on the black top.



Lost and Found
​Is your child missing their jacket, hat, gloves or water bottle? Our Lost and Found is

overflowing! If you are missing an item, please come and check to see if our closet has
your item. Please come claim your child's item! Items left will be taken for donation

during Thanksgiving Break.

Please be aware of the daily forecast and
remember to send your child to school

with the appropriate clothing.

Volunteering at Hutton

Parents, if you would like to help out for field trips or in the
classroom, all volunteers must have DISTRICT CLEARANCE.
Please click here for an application . The process for
clearance takes about 1.5 weeks so please plan accordingly.
If you have been cleared in previous years, please disregard.
Thank you!

From the Nurse

https://www.spokaneschools.org/domain/193


As cold and flu season is upon us, please consider these health
guidelines before you send your child to school.
​When to Keep Your Student Home From School

Hearing and Vision Health Screening is
Tuesday, December 12th for grades K, 1, 2, 3 and

5.

Earning Money for Hutton is Easy!
 

How to Earn
​Box Tops for Education

READY TO START EARNING FOR HUTTON? GET THE BOX TOPS APP TODAY!
 

It’s as easy as scanning your receipts!

 

The PTG Scoop
 

https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/1166
https://www.boxtops4education.com/s/how-to-earn
https://www.boxtops4education.com/s/how-to-earn
https://www.boxtops4education.com/s/how-to-earn
https://www.boxtops4education.com/s/get-the-app


Please use this form to design your entry for the contest.
Entries must be received in the school office by the end of

the school day on Monday, December 11th. 

After School Arts  is coming in February! We
will offer a variety of classes this year. If you have an
interest in teaching or questions, please contact
Huttonptgafterschoolarts@gmail.com.

BOOK DRIVE!
In January, the Hutton PTG will host a book drive for gently used
children's books. If you are cleaning out in holiday preparation,
please save your books for our book drive in January. The books will
be given to Hutton students at our Books and Bingo event on

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dDHgtKbrE008kBJxo6yVidpaEIbacIreGMJgjtTbLStHceuwnckvFbjYwjxnfE7um74qIxY_RX8AldiELszD8-ttpH9tSZjPFeCWHlZXsNgk0YOlBNtVIVuGMRh1BC7juJg8C1oKdGgF2NszjmYN6JfAWHaZsTuPIOlpvuTEAWSDQxEK9mJ7w8424AKJIJa7VgCdcVtTLFCdQodWA45gKHtHukw2Cql4yaBbBgdY7WE=&c=CG1rpbmb7tw_TgSvq3JY5Ken2VAfI2cLg_WKrNATkYcehytjTJuy6g==&ch=TK7ROZCg9B-kaGVnDaLvVSUJcm6SapiMrlgTNFli5dPP-Pp2s4P2Fg==
mailto:Huttonptgafterschoolarts@gmail.com


January 24th. 

Chess Club
This year, Chess Club is running Jan 10-Feb 28 ,
Wednesdays, from 3-4pm and is open to grades 1-5. It is a
fun way for your child to learn chess and a great indoor
activity for winter. The program cost is $90 and the PTG offers

scholarships. There is an activity bus available for transportation home if
needed. Registration is open and closes December 22. Click here to register.

 

Hutton PTG Website Hutton PTG on
Facebook

Hutton PTG on
Instagram

Hutton PTG Meeting
Zoom Link

Email for more information at huttonptg@gmail.com.

 

District News
 

HEART Gift Card Drive

Every winter, SPS holds a gift card drive to support
unaccompanied youth in our Homeless Education and
Resource Team (HEART) program.
HEART supports SPS students who lack a fixed, regular,
and adequate nighttime residence.

This year’s drive is Nov. 15 - Dec. 11. Here’s how you can support:
Drop off or mail gift cards to the SPS administration building (200 N. Bernard St.,
Spokane WA, 99201, c/o Communications Dept)
Drop off gift cards to any of our 57 school building offices
Donate to the HEART Trust online at spokaneschools.org/supportHEART

SPOKANE PUBLIC SCHOOLS CALENDAR 2023-24

https://huttonptg.com/chess
https://huttonptg.com
https://www.facebook.com/people/Hutton-PTG/100095431817617/
https://www.instagram.com/huttonptg/?igshid=MjEwN2IyYWYwYw%3D%3D
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3091258710?pwd=akJkLytZOStxT2U4d01iWDZoWXJ0Zz09#success
mailto:huttonptg@gmail.com
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=XW1NTHBqW6zU1SSVv-2BWv9G4TkGh4rHcTBCiS2ekVJEI9ex4tDDMqW5ORFt-2BZT2pZgngg_LkNaGjuMCrzJijP9uh5w50IiPWi9KwIPv6AoAvaR58bW3-2FQ-2FT6x90HiFYRMOmXtxHrLpDahH3Evpxn5N8l6OwK-2FFl4VnWOXQO-2BoePj6pGMP6E9g679mMTHB2HYlmscd9ucA9JC4jRCXEGa3mGyiIl8GkaQO4uOrhm69HEU7nJkv-2F8-2Fvfk4jODHqMAY8iw8BGQh3w-2FDNq-2B6OkP1I4SAqq31YQYTDKyn5f7-2FEvap5fVxHehwW0TtIjJz-2Fr6RySLhiJrVrDFCfF5RULit8XKhaOzgGFs7Wp8bjIAjn7L7Al2jbi5GUYvIolBVl-2FqHnoqDwM
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=wTSeQZTPKLZuslU3TOLHzm2f3WmjcqFm9pFe3tp7aXm-2FhKFz2CQ-2BC6kNgRUIj-2BJCIeFc_LkNaGjuMCrzJijP9uh5w50IiPWi9KwIPv6AoAvaR58bW3-2FQ-2FT6x90HiFYRMOmXtxHrLpDahH3Evpxn5N8l6OwK-2FFl4VnWOXQO-2BoePj6pGMP6E9g679mMTHB2HYlmscd9ucA9JC4jRCXEGa3mGyiIl8GkaQO4uOrhm69HEU7nJkuFOs0OUcz6SMO9Xu4KbqM3VZxO7u8K2xVXrY9MPZJdj08zaR7lWIcggHVtAvzWpg0-2BTEAZH1xMmdATe-2Bw-2FIYd-2F9-2BXCXHl90e7pdM0RoXJauuIjSxi6ekvW9JlTuuOxNxJVKRkbxsvq5WF1g6FKkE9E






Follow Hutton Elementary on Facebook and
checkout our website!

Hutton
Website

Thank you to our sponsors!
We appreciate you.

https://www.spokaneschools.org/domain/96


SPS
Website

Spokane Public Schools | 200 N. Bernard, Spokane, WA 99201
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